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JOHN THE BAPTIST 

At a school open house, a woman could be overheard introducing 

her husband to some of the other parents. “Oh, Bill, I’d like you to meet 

Johnny’s father. And over here, this is Marie’s mom; you know, the 

little girl from our Ellen’s soccer team.” 

With satisfied resignation Bill introduced himself not by name: 

“I’m Ellen’s Dad.” 

It’s good to know who you are. Be it someone’s father or mother, 

son or daughter, husband or wife, it’s important to embrace the full 

meaning of our various roles. 

John the Baptist knows who he is. And who he is not. He is not 

the Christ. Nor Elijah. Nor like any other prophet God’s people had 

ever seen. 

John the Baptist knows his mission is divine. He’s more than 

satisfied to be the one to announce the coming of God’s reign. The 

Christ is nearby. Make straight your paths.  

SACRED HEART PARISH MISSION STATEMENT 
We are a diverse, multi-cultural Roman Catholic Parish. 

Relying on the guidance of the Holy Spirit, 
we endeavor to build the kingdom of God through 

 liturgy, prayer, education and outreach to those in need. 
We come together as a faith community to celebrate life’s joys and 

sorrows and minister to all who come to us. 

Prayers for Strength and Healing If you wish to 
add someone to the prayer concerns for the sick, 
please gain permission from the patient before 
calling the Parish Office.  Thank you. 

Please remember in your prayers, the sick and their caregivers:  
María Guerrero, Alicia Prieto, Dcn. Jack Bullen, Bea Lambdin, Barbara 
Bullen, Glenda Parker, Ferrell Shatswell, Doug Bauman & Family, Bill 
Pierce, Anakona Pierce, Kolton Kafader, Trisha Andrews, Carol 
Underwood, Donna Schoelen, Clare Carbonell, Dottie Hackson,  Mark 
Preston, Cindy McDonald, Justine McDonald, Jim Logan, Diamond 
Family, Rebecca Anderson, Dave Klingforth, Peggy Kinner Dawson, 
Johnny T. Seyssel, Maria Martinez, Cadence Bonham, Sam Ranberg, 
Cee Dempsey, Cynthia Loeffler, Amelia Preston, Jane Shea, Andrew 
Spanfelner, Ralph Neyes, Don Hargreanes, Conway Halas, Sabrina 
Baker, Eric Casey, Braxten Bjorn Roe, Pat Davies, Frank McCaughey, 
Steven Barker, Blake Payton, Jim & Carol Osted, Tom Amundson, Keith 
Staton, Scott Gadbois, Cully & Ruth Dodds, Kathleen Figuerido, Lupe 
Green, Laura Fletcher, Carter Duaran, Tommy Pagdilao, Peggy Salazar, 
Ernie King, Candy Harman, Maria Lucero, Judy Morris, Manuel 
Casados, Carolyn Gilbert,  Patrick Froome, , Tom Steffen, Jackson 
Campbell, Paulette Goble, Laura Angelo, Collins Scott, Heather 
Beeman, James Casados, Anne Owens, Floyd Casados, Richard 
Reinero, Steve Thomas, Rick Tamagni, Krista Parsons, Teresa 
Valenzuela, Ron Crivelli, Jill Angliss, Mark Spanfelner, Aniya Thompson, 
Melissa Hernandez, David Miley, the Hernandez Family, John Parsons, 
Christa Parsons, Marley Hayden, John McDonald, and Heidi Sandoval. 

TREASURES FROM OUR TRADITION 
In the renewal of the liturgy that followed the Second Vatican 

Council, the full, conscious, and active participation of the 

assembly was the primary consideration. By participation, the 

Council Fathers did not mean just joining in the singing and the 

spoken responses, but active engagement and prayerful 

understanding of the rites. They envisioned a transparent liturgy, a 

worship that spoke so directly to the hearts and minds of the faithful 

that it would require no explanation at all. 

The liturgy itself is the best possible catechesis on the liturgy. 

What does the liturgy teach us? It shows us the ministry of Jesus 

continuing in the present. He gathers a community. He calls us to 

prayer and repentance and praise. He teaches us with the very word 

of God. He does not send us away empty, but sets before us a 

marvelous banquet, feeding us with his very body and blood. Then 

he sends us forth to do what he has done—to give ourselves for 

others, not just in words, but in deeds. The Mass is the pattern of 

our Christian lives. 

Holy Father’s Intentions for the Month of December: 

For a Life of Prayer 

We pray that our personal relationship with Jesus Christ be 

nourished by the Word of God and a life of prayer. 

Mass Schedule / Intentions 
Week of Dec 12 – Dec 20 

Sat   5:15 PM 

 7:00 PM      Pro Populo 

Sun:   10:00 AM 

  12:00 PM 

Mon     12:00 PM   Intentions of the Men of Sacred Heart 

Tues:   12:00 PM   † Vincent Nquyen Von Hung 

Wed:   5:00 PM  

Thurs:   9:00 AM 

Fri:     No Mass 

Sat:   5:15 PM  

 7:00 PM   Pro Populo 

Sun:   10:00 AM 

12:00 PM 

Rosary for December: 

~  For reconciliation and peace in families~ 

 Feast Days and Readings for the Week 

Monday: Nm 24:2-7, 15-17a; Ps 25:4-5ab, 6, 7bc-9; 
Mt 21:23-27  

Tuesday: Zep 3:1-2, 9-13; Ps 34:2-3, 6-7, 17-18, 19,  
23; Mt 21:28-32  

Wednesday: Is 45:6b-8, 18, 21c-25; Ps 85:9ab, 10-14;  
Lk 7:18b-23 

Thursday: Gn 49:2, 8-10; Ps 72:1-4ab, 7-8, 17;  
Mt 1:1-17  

Friday: Jer 23:5-8; Ps 72:1-2, 12-13, 18-19;  
Mt 1:18-25 

Saturday: Jgs 13:2-7, 24-25a;  
Ps 71:3-4a, 5-6ab, 16-17; Lk 1:5-25  

Sunday: 2 Sm 7:1-5, 8b-12, 14a, 16; Ps 89:2-5, 27,  
29; Rom 16:25-27; Lk 1:26-38 



 Week at a Glance Dec. 12 – Dec 20 

Sat:  12:00 PM Our Lady of Guadalupe Mass- 
Hall   

Sun: 

Mon: 

Tues: 

Wed: 

Thurs:   

Fri:      

Sat: 

Sun: 

BAPTISM CLASS:  Parents and Godparents of children to 
be baptized are required to take an Adults-only Baptism  
Preparation Class. You are encouraged to take the class 
before the child is born. The Spanish class is usually held 
on the last Monday of the month at 7 PM in David’s Rm.  
The class in English is usually held the first Tuesday of 
every month at 7 PM in David’s Room. Please call the 
office to register, and to confirm the class date, 527 - 
1351.   

BULLETIN ANNOUNCEMENTS & Concerns: Emeli 
Hernandez; emeli.hernandez@sacredheartredbluff.org 

LAY MINISTRY: Breanna Farmer; 
breanna.farmer@sacredheartredbluff.org  
KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS: John Reineman, Grand Knight, 
530-945-1348. 
MEN OF SACRED HEART: sacredheartone@gmail.com,
phone: 722-6694
PARISH OFFICE: 10 AM to 4 PM, Mon-Thru, 2355 
Monroe Ave., 527 – 1351; Fax 529 - 2586.
RCIA: (Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults): For persons
wanting to know more about the Catholic faith please 
call 527 - 1351.
RESPECT LIFE MINISTRY: Margie Duey, 586-1506 
GABRIEL PROJECT: Linda Rose, 527-3608 
SACRED HEART PARISH E-MAIL: 
SacredHeartRedBluff@outlook.com

SACRED HEART PARISH WEBSITE:  
www.sacredheartredbluff.org. 
WOMEN’S GUILD: Sandi Kramer, President, 527-8900.  
NEW PARISHIONERS, OR IF YOU ARE NOT RECEIVING 
CONTRIBUTION ENVELOPES: Please call the Parish 
Office at 527 – 1351 

CFF 

During the month of December, 

there will not be a class for English 

and Spanish. In January, Classes will 

resume alternating English and 

Spanish on Wednesdays throughout 

the year. 

Weekend Mass schedule 

Our weekend Mass schedule 

follows: 

Saturday: 

3:30-5:00pm Confessions at the 

Rectory Porch 

Sunday:      

10:00 am English 

12:00 pm Spanish at the 

Parish Hall 

*Saturday Mass will be recorded to

be viewed on Sunday. To watch the

Mass please see the Sacred Heart

Parish Website. *

First Communion books 

There are First Communion 

textbooks available in the parish 

office for parents who are registered 

for CFF First Communion classes. 

Retirement Fund for Religious 

“Every dollar makes a difference 

in covering our expenses “says a 

Trappist abbot. Hundreds of US 

religious communities struggle to 

provide for aging members 

because most senior Catholic 

sisters, brothers, and religious 

order priests served for little pay. 

Your gift to the Retirement Fund 

for Religious helps these 

communities bridge the gap, 

offering support for medications, 

nursing care, and other 

necessities. Please be generous. 

DISCERNMENT RETREAT 

FOR YOUNG ADULT 

WOMEN: The Religious of the 

Virgin Mary (RVM) sisters, 

invite young women who may be 

discerning their vocation to 

religious life to an online 

Discernment 

Retreat on January 15-17 and 

February 19 - 21, 2021. For more 

information, you may send an 

email to 

rvmaryvocation@gmail.com or 

you may register at: 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e

/1FAIpQLSfjWFK6X82eBjPw12

ccgCITLEp55PiYSlvzz8l0XN0O

6o9J0w/viewform?u 

sp=sf_link. 

LIFENET GIVING TREE 

The LifeNet Giving Tree is 

available again to give needed 

items to our local LifeNet 

Pregnancy Center.  The tree will 

be set out during weekend Masses 

with donation cards, complete 

with an ornament for your own 

tree!  The tree will be in the 

parish office during the week. 

Simply bring the suggested item 

back next week or bring it to the 

LifeNet Center at 525 Rio St., 

Monday-Thursday, 10;00-3:00.  

A donation can also be made 

online by going to 

LifenetTehama.org/Christmas.  

Thank you for your generosity! 

Pregnant? Need Help? 
Call LifeNet Pregnancy Center 

(530) 727-9888 or
Gabriel Project (800) 910-0191 

Weekend Masses:
Sunday Masses are held in the Parish 
Hall parking lot under the so-called 
"drive-in" protocol. We all remain 
inside our vehicles. Live Mass is 
from the portico of the Parish Hall 
and is locally broadcast (on the 
Parish Hall campus only) via FM 
radio.

Gates to the Parking Lot open at 9:30 
am. English language Mass is at 10 
am and Misa En Español is at Noon.
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ANUNCIOS PARA EL 12/13 De Diciembre 

CFF 
Durante el mes de diciembre no habrá clases de inglés y español. En enero, las clases se 
reanudarán alternando inglés y español los miércoles durante todo el año. 

Fondo de jubilación para religiosos 
“Cada dólar marca la diferencia a la hora de cubrir nuestros gastos” dice un abad trapense. Cientos 
de comunidades religiosas estadounidenses luchan por mantener a los miembros mayores porque 
la mayoría de las hermanas, hermanos y sacerdotes de órdenes religiosas católicos de mayor 
antigüedad sirvieron por poco dinero. Su donación al Fondo de Jubilación para Religiosos ayuda 
a estas comunidades a cerrar la brecha, ofreciendo apoyo para medicamentos, atención de 
enfermería y otras necesidades. Por favor sea generoso. 

LIFENET DANDO ÁRBOL 
LifeNet Giving Tree está disponible nuevamente para entregar los artículos necesarios a nuestro LifeNet 
Pregnancy Center local. El árbol se colocará durante las misas de fin de semana con tarjetas de donación, 
¡y se completará con un adorno para su propio árbol! El árbol estará en la oficina parroquial durante la 
semana. Simplemente traiga el artículo sugerido la próxima semana o tráigalo al LifeNet Center en 525 
Rio St., de lunes a jueves, de 10:00 a 3:00. También se puede hacer una donación en línea en 
LifenetTehama.org/Christmas. ¡Gracias por tu generosidad! 
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